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The Club will temporarily close from Wednesday 4th November at 9pm 
 

Dear Member, 

Following the government lockdown announcement on 31st October, the club will close at 9pm today (Wednesday 4th 

November) for 4 weeks. The club remains open today, following the current timetable. 

MEMBERSHIP FEES 

Due to our payment system structure, your regular payment has been taken for November.  

As you know, we are a members, non-profit charity. Following discussions with our Board of Trustees, we feel 

the right decision at this time is to carefully review our financial position. We anticipate announcing a discount 

for December's fees, in lieu of November’s fee payment and we will contact you again with detail within 2 weeks. 

We deeply appreciate those who have already written to us asking to continue with their full fees moving forward 

regardless. 

We expect to reopen the club on Wednesday 2nd December. We will be ready to welcome you back, and will provide all 

the details at the end of November, but we are planning to deliver the current timetable again. We will of course continue 

to make the club a safe place for our members so they can once again continue enjoying the sport we all love. 

If you are on the elite athlete training programme you will be in contact directly with members to arrange in club 

training schedules. 

Stay active with the online zoom sessions at home. New weekly zoom session schedule attached 

Whilst we recognise your regular membership provides for the sessions in our facilities, we will once again offer online 

session throughout November, catering for all groups and levels, and individual details will be emailed and posted on our 

social media platforms.  

Please see the online sessions schedule below for those members that have not attended their normal classes 

this week. All log in details will be sent out via email. 

Thursday 5th November – General Gymnastics with Zanna from 5pm-6pm 

Friday 6th November – Preschool with Abi from 10am-10:45am / Squad zoom session with Zanna from 5pm-6pm 

Saturday 7th November – Disabilities session with Abi from 10am-11am 

Please note – All other scheduled online session will commence from Monday 9th November. 

We value your support and if you have any questions regarding fees during November, please reach out to our 

membership@basingstokegym.co.uk team. 

If we do get any amendments from the formal bill vote, we will of course be in contact. 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and all staff here at the club, we would like to thank you once again for your 

continued support and understanding as we all come to terms with closure at short notice. We look forward to training 

with you online and welcoming you back on the gym floor as soon as possible. 

Many thanks 

 

Jon Fuller - Operations Director 
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